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Acting Director of Planning and Urban Development


Greg Mitchell

Inspections Division Director


Tammy Munson

December 30, 2011



Ichton Diana L & Jason K Nelson Jts
88 Codman St  
Portland, ME 04103
CBL: 128  A018001
Located at  88 CODMAN ST
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter verifies that work performed under Building Permit # 2011-09-2158-ALTR issued by the City of Portland at the above address has been completed.  Inspections have been recorded and the work appears to be in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not certify that the property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Munson
Inspections Division Director

